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STRAWBERRY FESTIVAL 

Saturday, June 14th   

10:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. 

Strawberry shortcake, whole berries, baked goodies, 

 and jam will be for sale 

 

Calendar 
 

Sun., May 4th        10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Elaine Bomford 

 

Sun., May 11th  10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest speaker, Barbara Meyers 

 

Sun., May 18th     10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, TBD  

 

Sun., May 25th   10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Jane Thickstun 

 

Sun., June 1st    10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Emily Burr 

 

Sun., June 8th    10:30 a.m. Worship Service with Marcia & David Potter 

 

Sat. June 14th   10 – 2 p.m. Annual Strawberry Festival at The Red House 

 

Sun., June 15th   10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest speaker, Nancy Baker 

 

Sun., June 22nd    10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, Rev. Jane Thickstun 

 

Sun., June 29th      10:30 a.m. Worship Service with guest minister, TBD  
 

July and August Summer Break 
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Thank you to those who contributed to the purchase of Easter flowers, and 

thank you to Carolyn Roy for picking out the beautiful plants. 

 

Carolyn has volunteered to put on the Annual Strawberry Festival again this 

year. It will be held June 14th , from 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. Carolyn is looking for 

people to help set up, bake shortcake, help with sales, and pick up afterwards. 

Please contact her at 603-654-9561 or on her cell at 603-831-0461, if you can 

help. 

 

We now have a new four-burner cooktop in The Red House kitchen. 

 

Two Red House shed doors have been replaced. The old doors were rotting 

away, along with the sills and some of the trim. Nick Roy was the contractor, 

and did a great job, using manufactured lumber at the baseboards to resist rot. 

 

Susan and Darrel Fisk have cleaned up all the old and broken cement blocks 

that were part of the BBQ pit. Soon Mother Nature will have grass growing 

back in the area again. 

 

Wilton’s Fire Chief inspected The Red House and had several requests to bring 

us up to code. We need smoke and carbon monoxide detectors in a few places. 

These have been purchased, and David Potter has volunteered to install them. 

Also needed are lighted exit signs at the outside doors. Kristen and Mike 

Wright have purchased the lights, which will be installed by a licensed 

electrician in the near future. 
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